

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

FINAL FOUR PARTY - Cheer the Captains Women's Basketball Team

1 message

Bruce Bronstein bruce.bronstein@cnu.edu Fri, Mar 18, 2011 at 9:29 AM To: faculty@cnu.edu, employees employees@cnu.edu

SHOW YOUR CAPTAINS SPIRIT!

The Captains women's basketball team is in the NCAA Final Four for the first time in program history.

FINAL FOUR PARTY!

TONIGHT!

Friday, March 18

6 p.m.

Ferguson Center Concert Hall

Come watch the game on the largest screen on campus and cheer the Captains on to victory.

We'll provide half-time refreshments and the chance to win great door prizes...

THE CAPTAINS WILL PROVIDE THE MEMORIES!

Also, join the CNU community as we welcome home the

Captains women's basketball team and celebrate the best season in program history.

Sunday, March 20 8:30 p.m. David Student Union

Congratulations to Coach Carolyn Hunter and the team. Thank you for a season we will never forget!